Interested in getting involved?

This project to reshape community health and care provision in the Northfield/Mastrick area and the city centre is a long-term one.  The timeline for completion of the new facility in the Greenferns area is spring 2021.  

We are keen to represent the views of our communities in the development of this project.  For example, part of our visions is to create a community orchard and outdoor gym.  If you are interested in playing a part, please give us your contact details below.  We will only contact you regarding this specific project.

At this stage there is no commitment involved.  We’d simply like to contact interested people in due course to tell them more about the opportunities for becoming involved.  This will range from being given information about the project’s development to more actively giving your views and influencing the development.  
Thank you for your interest!
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Personal Information

Please note the personal information provided in this form will be held securely and processed in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  The information within the form will be held by the Capital Team within the Aberdeen Health and Social Care Partnership for the purposes of contacting you regarding the Denburn and Aurora project.  This information will be retained for internal purposes only.  This information will not be shared with any third parties without your consent.  As an individual you have a right under the Data Protection Act 1998 to obtain information from us.
